
Rules Committee, 

As a concerned Oregonian I am writing to encourage you to pass HB2927 with no amendments and 

no ballot referreral. Our president should be elected by the popular vote and making that change 

would make the votes of Oregonians hold more value and bring our state's concerns into the 

national election. It is time to do what the majority of Oregonians want you to and pass this bill. 

Julia Savercool  
jsvrcl@gmail.com  
1321 Murphy Creek Road  
Grants Pass, Oregon 97527 
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